
Meeting of the Montgomery Recreation Board

Minutes for September 14, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 5:35.


Present: Peg Doheny, Corbin Erwin, Lisa Perry


The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed and accepted.


River Walk:  Work on the ball field base paths will be completed in the Spring. Field is looking 
good.


Arts for the Parks: There will not be the usual dinner/auction this year due to Covid-19 
restrictions. Various other ideas are being considered and explored.


Maintenance & Grounds:  Minor maintenance work was done on the tennis courts and they 
look good.  There are a few projects that are pending: pavilion floor, windows on the Rec 
building, and possible replacement of soccer nets.


Bike Rack:  A new bike rack was purchased by the Rec Department and placed in front of the 
Montgomery Center for the Arts building on Main Street.


Fall events:  We will explore the feasibility of a Pumpkin Lighting event near Halloween and 
whether this could be done within the Covid guidelines.  Perhaps this could be done as a joint 
project with the MCA.


 


The meeting was adjourned at 6:30.


Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


